
Project Update: May 2016 
 

I am happy to let you know about the 
successful trapping, tagging and 
release of fourth bearded vulture in 
Nepal. After a long patience from last 
Friday we were able to do that. The 
weather in this part is becoming crazy. 
We are having frequent rain and fog 
most of the time. Today was foggy but 
it was opened frequently in the middle. 
After a long wait we were able to 
capture 2nd year bird weighted about 
5 kg. Simon's guess is the female but we 
will know exact later. Today we used 

tag no 1602 on this bird.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



I am in field to tag bearded vultures 
with GPS devices. We are now able to 
trap 4 birds and all are equipped with 
GPS-GSM telemetry units. Lot of local 
people were engaged at our project 
site and helped us. I am now attaching 
couple of pictures to post on the web 
site.  
 
 
 
 
 


